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11/1/2020

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman St. 
Denver, CO 80203

RE: Application by Peak Ranch Resource (File No. M2020041)

To whom it may concern, 
I am writing about the above-mentioned application by Peak Materials to establish a gravel mining operation at the site designated as
Peak Ranch Resource. 

I would be amenable to the proposed expansion if the impact of the additional trucking as a result of this action is mitigated with.
Hard rock mining and production facilities are important to the health of a County; and with limited options in the mountains, it only
makes sense to improve an existing facility over development of a new facility. That said, additional trucking will exponentially
increase as a result of this action. I would support the expansion if the Board found a way to minimize this impact. Sound barriers
along the highway 9 corridor, limited work hours of trucking / allowance of minimal nighttime trucking days, require engine exhaust
mufflers, no Jake brake zones inside city limits & enforcement to Peak Materials of the leased trucking operators, could be some
reasonable options to evaluate. 

I would like to stay informed of the public hearing of the Colorado Mined Land Reclamation Board when the Board takes up this
application. Please add me to your email distribution list notifying interested parties of the date, time, location and format for this
meeting.

Sincerely, 
Matt Miklovic 
340 Kestrel Ln POB 768 Silverthorne CO 80498

419.902.7300 
Matthew.D.Miklovic@gmail.com
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November 2, 2020 
 
 
Matt Miklovic 
PO Box 768 
Silverthorne CO 80498  
 
 
Re: Kilgore Companies; Peak Ranch Resource; Late Objection Letter 
 
 
Mr. Miklovic 
 
On November 1, 2020 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received your 
objection/comment letter for the proposed Peak Ranch Resource reclamation permit, M2020-041.  
Your submittal was received by the Division outside of the public comment period for this application 
which ran from August 28, 2020 to October 8, 2020.  DRMS will review your letter and include it in the 
public file, however you will not be a party to the application process. 
 
You are still welcome to follow the hearing process by monitoring the DRMS website for the MLRB 
hearing date and time.  MLRB hearings are public, and you will likely be able to listen to the hearing as 
it is live-streamed for the public. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Eric Scott 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Ec: Michael Cunningham; DRMS 
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